First HOA Quarterly Board Meeting and Update from your HOA!

Hi All,

We are happy to announce that the first quarterly HOA meeting of your new board will take
place on Tuesday, December 19th at 6:30 pm in the Conference Center at Zion Ponderosa.
All homeowners are welcome to attend. If you are unable to be there in person, questions or
suggestions to the Board may be submitted via email by clicking on the Contact Us page on
our website: www.zionhoa.com and completing the form there. We ask that submissions be
made by December 15th to allow us sufficient time to conduct any research that might be
necessary to respond to your questions, efc.

Here is the agenda for the meeting:

1. Welcome

2. Introduction of board members

3. Vision of board in serving ZP homeowners

4. Update on activity since full board formed

5. Use of website for future communication ZionHOA.com
6. How homeowners can be involved through website

7. Homeowner questions via email - community input

8. Annual meeting date set for March 10th - look for details on website
9. New/Old Business

10.Adjourned

Also, we encourage you to go to www.zionhoa.com to visit our blog page and click on the
link entitled "Zion Ponderosa HOA Quarterly Update" for a summary of our
accomplishments to date!




